Apartment J-309 9100 Belvoir Woods Parkway Ft. Belvoir, Virginia 22060 May 12, 2012

## Dear Chip

Please extend my thanks to all who are in the West Point Alumni Glee Club. This letter is to each of the members.

My family and I thank you all so much for your extraordinary singing at Frank's funeral on May 8<sup>th</sup>. All I have heard are raves about the beauty of the ceremony with your magnificent singing. I was touched to the quick hearing the familiar West Point Alma Mater and then the exquisite beauty of Mansions of the Lord. It was such a lovely way for us all to leave singing Onward Christian Soldiers, one of Frank's favorites. You could not have made the ceremony more beautiful. I know many of you and that made it even more special. I realize that many of you are working and came despite that and it made your presence even more meaningful.

Chip, you have been so kind in helping me with the ceremony so I am most appreciative to you for all your endeavors. You made this come about and I will always be grateful to you.

Frank and I never missed a performance of the West Point Alumni Glee Club at The Fairfax. It was something we both looked forward to. We would come early to get a good seat so we could enjoy it all. So for you to sing at Frank's funeral made it even more meaningful. Thank each and every one of you. It will live in my heart forever.

Most sincerely Orline B. Climin

Arlene B. Camm (Mrs. Frank A.)